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Dear Oleg, 
Below is my report. 
1) First draft of "Guide for Application of Superconducting 
Motors and Generators (IEEE/ EMC-WG6)" was circulated to 
members of November 7, 2005. 
2) First telephone discussion was held on November 16, 2005 
3) Revised draft incorporating verbal and written comments 
was sent out for comments on May 15, 2006 
4) First WG#6 meeting will be held at IEEE PES - Montreal 
on June 18, 2006 at 3:00-5:00PM in Room 514a.  All members 
were informed and encouraged attending the meeting in my e-
mail of May 15, 2006. 
5) The goal is to complete draft with everybody's comments 
this fall and pass it on to IEEE to initiate 
standardization process. 
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